Kenai Peninsula Borough Office of the Borough Clerk

MEMORANDUM

TO:	Wayne Ogle, Assembly President Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly Members
THRU:	Johni Blankenship, Borough Clerk Michele Turner, Deputy Borough Clerk
FROM:	Michele Turner, Deputy Borough Clerk
DATE:	April 3, 2018
RE:	Ordinance 2017-19-19: Appropriating \$5,000 from the Seldovia Recreational Service Area Fund Balance for Payment of Prior Fiscal Year Invoices for Contract Services (Mayor)
The service area board has not addressed the referenced ordinance. Therefore, it is recommended that the final Whereas clause be deleted.	
[WHEREAS,	at its meeting of march 6, 2018, the seldovia recreational service area board recommended; and]
Thank you	J.